
Parent Link 2021-2022 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents.  

Just a reminder that this week we have Open house for students in grades 3-5 tomorrow, 

Wednesday, Sept. 1 from 6-7 PM. Please proceed directly to your child's classroom. 

 

The 2022 Parent Handbook will be available on the school’s website this weekend as well as 

information regarding Title I, under the tab for Title I. 

We are beginning to schedule our School Advisory Council and Forum (SAC and SAF) 

meetings and would like to invite all parents to attend. These meetings will be advertised on 

the website, in parent links, emails and the school marquee and for the most part, will be 

held the last Tuesday of each month. By the end of September, you will also find our 2022 

School Improvement Plan on the website under "Our School" and then "School Info". This 

year’s plan is being brought before the School Advisory Council on September 28, our first 

SAC meeting. 

 

Lake Forest is a Unified Dress school and therefore uniforms are to be worn by all students. 

The Broward County School Dress Code does not allow elementary student to wear sandals 

or sling back shoes so CROCS are no allowed. Please see the parent handbook or the Lake 

Forest website for more information on what is required for uniforms. 

 

Please pay attention to daily rain chances. If your child is a walker, please send them in with 

appropriate clothing/rain gear on days when rain is forecast as they will be dismissed from 

the grounds as long as the rain is a light drizzle and there is no lightning.  

 

Thank you all and have a nice evening! 

 


